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Students in the Bee Hive have been busy this term. We have 

continued our learning on number and the 4 different operations. All 

students have enjoyed working together to experiment and investigate 

these operations. Students even got the opportunity to work on the 

floor with no tables or chairs as we eagerly awaited new furniture to 

arrive. 



In Science we have been investigating Day and Night. Students have learnt about 

the relationship between the Earth and the Sun. Students were given the task to 

create a poster with some facts and diagrams about the Earth and the Sun. Here 

are some of our posters. 


